Spencer Shebesta
Hello, I am Spencer Shebesta, a district forester with Sierra Pacific Industries. I have been living in Roseburg since the summer of 2020. I graduated from the University of Wisconsin Stevens Point with a bachelor's in forestry management in 2015. I started my career in Tennessee working for the Division of Forestry for four and a half years doing inventory and forest management. In the summer of 2020, I was hired by the Douglas County Land Department and took on the forester role there for about two years before joining SPI. I have been actively learning about the new stream rules and look forward to better understanding them and what they have been put in place to accomplish. I look forward to the opportunity to represent Sierra Pacific Industries as a member of this group. 
